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ARCTIC SAFARI – PRACTICAL INFORMATION REGARDING 

EXPEDITIONS 

ARRIVAL AND PREPERATION BEFORE THE EXPEDITION 

Arctic Safari will pick you up on the airport on appointment and transport you with all your luggage 

from Tromsø Airport or elsewhere to your destination. 

After we’ve transported you to your destination, we will go through the information and safety 

precautions every guest need to need before the coming trip. 

In connection to this we will review the use of rescue equipment, as well as safety instructions and 

routines onboard. 

Tromsø is situated far north, and because of this the weather is unpredictable with fast changing 

weather conditions. 

Before departure we’ll go through the weather report for the coming days, and pay close attention 

to the wind and current. 

We always have the opportunity to plan our trip to areas where it’s safe and comfortable to travel, 

and we don’t make a final decision on where to travel before close to the departure. 

Our guest must be prepared for changes to our trip if the weather changes abruptly, but our local 

knowledge makes sure we always have backup plans for where to travel, to make sure our customers 

gets the most out of the expedition.  

The weather is roughest during fall and winter, but during the spring and summer up to October, we 

have great weather. 

The varied and rich arctic weather conditions, is an experience in itself. 

This is part of making our expeditions unique. As a participant on our trips you’ll take a part in 

making sure the experience is great and memorable.  

We can tailor our trips from lasting a few hours or up to a week – it’s completely up to our 

customers. We’ll do whatever we can to make the experience unique. 

 

 «Fishin’ is our mission» 


